
June 9, 1975 
 
Board met at town hall. 

 
Wachter absent. 
 
Board of review meeting continued as to Bachman’s assessment. 

 
Lind present and a new set of assessed values was arrived at that was accepted. 
 
Don Pahl received a permit for a screened patio. 

 
Gene Kaufenberg received a permit to move a house on to his farm property subject to a 
perk test.  Valuation to arrived at by building inspector. 
 

Delmer Petersen paid for his annual mobile home permit fee. 
 
Jim Hennecke appeared on behalf of a Mr. Wheeler showing plans for a 5 acrte plot on 
Dodd Blvd. after some discussion he was told to get a perk test and maybe a bond of 

performance as the plot was to be developed over a period of time. 
 
Lakeville J.C.’s received a dance permit subject to police and fire protection. 
 

Carl Rother and son Jerry appeared and were shown our plans for this year as to 
graveling frost boil and bridge repairs. 
 
Bills were ordered paid. 


